
Department of Justice alerts public to fraudulent email 
******************************************** 
 
     The Department of Justice today (May 10) reminded the public of a fraudulent 
email purporting to be sent from the Law Reform Commission with an email account 
"tommy.lee@doj.gov.hk". The email, containing a suspected link to a malicious file, 
falsely claims to be issued by order of the Secretary for Justice. A report has been 
reported to the police. 
   
     Members of the public are strongly advised to stay vigilant. Anyone who has 
provided his or her personal information to the email sender or clicked the link in the 
email is advised to contact the Police. 
  
Ends/Tuesday, May 10, 2022 
 


